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School Crossing Patrol

® £11.98 per hour

® various hours per week
( a job share will be considered)

@ Barton Under Needwood

To apply scan the QR code
below or telephone
0300 111 8049





At The Cross [ing]
I love my job.

Where else could I start the day with 100+ smiles?

For almost a year I have been the lollipop man for John Taylor school on Main Street. The interaction with the pupils and staff, the parents and infant/junior children and, of course, the drivers and passers-by really starts my day in a very special way. I also have the satisfaction of knowing I’m helping to keep them safe.

Yes, the weather is often grotty, and occasionally a driver will be grumpy, but I can honestly say that I have left 100% of my shifts with a big smile on my face and a feeling being part of our fantastic community.
Please do consider applying. There is an advert in The Chime for School Crossing Patrols across the county, but I know there are vacancies in Barton and Yoxall. 

Cheers, Ian 
For information on vacancies or for any questions contact my manager at caroline.pegg@staffordshire.gov.uk
